
KAWARTHA LAKES-The Haliburton Kawartha Pine Ridge (HKPR)District Health Unit has confirmed

there is a case of Coronavirus at St. Dominics Catholic Elementary School.

“There has been a confirmed case at St. Dominic’s and all impacted individuals have been

notified.” Chandra Tremblay, Communications HKPR told Kawartha411 News.

Some family members have said the case seems be linked to a bus that was shared with Leslie

Frost Elementary School.

“There is a possible case of COVID-19 on Bus K578. LFPS remains open and anyone with close

contact with the individual has been contacted by the Health Unit.” said the Leslie Frost on

Facebook. The Health Unit would not comment on a possible connection.

The news follows a letter that was posted on St. Dominic’s website on February 9th with regards

to a probable case, which has now been confirmed by the health unit to be a positive case.

“Dear parents, guardians, and staff,
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